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Date: June 9, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: End of Year Benchmark Results 
 

I am requesting that our End of Year Benchmark Results be placed on the agenda for the June 
14, 2021 regular Board of Education meeting. This is a part of our required State of Michigan 
Benchmark data collection and reporting and a part of our Continuity of Learning Plan. 
 
In February I shared with the Board our Mid Year i-Ready results and look forward to sharing 
our End of Year results on once our testing window closes on Friday, June 11, 2021.  


